THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

6 January 2003

Dear Lincoln,

I write to thank you for sending me a copy of your article “The
Triangular Foreign Policy Machine”. This highly enlightening piece is not only
an excellent guide to understanding the intricacies of the Beltway, past and
present; it is also a thoroughly enjoyable read. .

Let me also take this opportunity to wish you a very happy New Year.

Yours sincerely,

Kofi A. Annan

Professor Lincoln Bloomfield

Center for International Studies
Massachusetts Institute of Technology
Cambridge




